
 

 

 

11th February 2024 

Dear Parents, 

A very Happy New Year to all of you. Tomorrow, our children from Classes 1 to 5 will come to 

school to begin their educational experiences. We wish all our children the very best.  

• The football field is getting ready and the delay in completion is inevitable but we will 

get there.  

• The swimming will start as soon as the water reaches a reasonable and comfortable 

temperature. At present it is almost 27 degrees Celsius. As soon as we reach the desired 

temperature, I will send you a message and we can start our swimming classes.  

• The diaries and the ID cards are getting ready. 

• Please send tiffin along as the canteen facilities are under review. 

ASH WEDNESDAY MASS 

✓ There will be a Mass organized in school for the Catholic Boys of Classes 5 

to 10 in the school Chapel on Wednesday 14th February at 11.45 am. 

_______________________________________________________  

 

 

 

PRAYER FOR A NEW SCHOOL YEAR 

God of wisdom and might, we praise you for the wonder of our 

being, for mind, body, and spirit. Be with our children as they begin 

a new school year. Bless them and their teachers and staff. Give 

them the strength and grace as their bodies grow; wisdom and 

knowledge to their minds as they search for understanding; and 

peace and zeal to their hearts. We ask this through Our Lord and 

God, Amen. 

Br. Solomon Morris (principaleds@gmail.com ) 

 

St. Edmund’s School 

Shillong 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“The only person who is educated is the one who has 

learned how to learn …and change.” ~ Carl Rogers 
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